
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS25905

Directs Idaho Department of Transportation to continue normal practice of titling and registering surplus
military vehicles.

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation will have no additional fiscal impact. This bill continues the current practice.

Contact:
Representative Judy Boyle
Senator Mark Harris
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).

Statement of Purpose / Fiscal Note H0506


